
 

 
 

 
 
 

HEADMASTERS’ & HEADMISTRESSES’ CONFERENCE  

 

 

 

Date: 11/3/2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

 

Ref: Entrance Examination Saturday 14th March 

 

I write to inform you that, following the decision of the Ministry of Education to suspend 

admissions examinations, the English School’s Entrance Examination will be postponed until 

the beginning of April. I apologise for any difficulties that this might cause, however, we must 

follow all preventative measures advised by government ministries. I will write to confirm 

the new date of the Entrance Examination as soon as the Ministry of Education informs us 

of the revised timetable. 

  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

David Lambon 

Headmaster 


